
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appendix F – Results of Survey of Staff 
 
Page 84, paragraph F.1 
 
Replace Cumbria with Walsall 
 
This should read “We asked staff working in assessment and care 
management a range of questions about their experiences of 
working with older people in Walsall. We received 77 responses. The 
numbers shown are the actual responses.” 
 
The data has been rechecked and is correct. 
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